
Announcement

Due to a large number of submissions, the editorial board of the Journal of
Ethiopian Studies decided to change the journal's format from annual to
biannual. As a result, the JES issued two issues last year (Vol. LIV, Nos. 1
& 2) in June and December of 2021. Authors can now submit manuscripts
to be published in one of the two annual issues.


